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From: Dianne Jenkins
To: licensing
Subject: File #84161
Date: Wednesday, July 31, 2024 3:03:56 PM

You don't often get email from jenkins2125@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

I am writing in support of Edgewood College’s application for a new license, to allow the use
of a vendor and to serve alcohol at certain outdoor events. I have lived in the DMNA
neighborhood near the college for many years and trust they have the capability to responsibly
implement this.
Thank you,
Dianne Jenkins
1802 Monroe St, #408
(Former resident of the 2100 block of West Lawn Av)
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